
  

  

Dear Parents/Carers,   

  

We can’t believe we have reached the final half term in Year 6! The children have had an amazing 

year and we can’t believe the amount of progress they have made. Let’s make this final half term an 

incredible term for learning. This letter will tell you the information that your child will be learning about 

in class. Further information about their learning can be found on our school website and information 

about all the fun events we have planned will be shared on your child’s class Dojo page. 

 

Getting Ready to Come to School 

Children will need to come to school every day: 

 Wearing their school uniform 

 With their bookbag and water bottle 

 Ready to learn! 

Our Learning:  

English  

 

In Writing, we will be crafting traditional fairytales, looking at Phillip Pullman’s retellings as 

inspiration. We will also be writing a class Anthology, collating our thoughts and 

experiences from our time at Abbey Hey.  

Maths 

 

This half term we will be completing a Theme Park Maths unit which will consolidate all of 

learning as we move towards our end of year reward to a real theme park!     

Reading 

 

We will be consolidating all of our learning from the reading curriculum, looking at a range 

of texts in preparation for our next adventure to high school. 

Science  

 

Our science focus this half term is Functions of the Human Body, learning about our blood 

and its components, the respiratory and circulatory systems and investigating the effects of 

exercise on our heart.   

History 

 

We will be Looking at Power, Empire and Democracy which looks at the impact of the 

British Empire and how it has shaped modern day Britain. 

Art 

 

In Art, we are looking at Art and Identity, looking at artists whose work critiques the British 

Empire and explores their own identity in relation to it.     

Religion and 

Worldviews 

 

During our RE learning, we are learning about a range of philosophers and their beliefs on 

the soul and life’s purpose. 

PE 

 

Our PE Unit is Football. We will be developing competencies in key skills and principles such 

as defending, attacking, sending, receiving and dribbling a ball.   

Music  

 

In music, we will be honing our singing skills as we learn new and exciting songs as part of 

our end of year production. 

Computing  

 

In Computing, we will be learning how to be safe gamers, looking at how to stay safe 

online and use a range of technology to develop our digital competency. 

PSHE  

 

Our unit this half term will be Relstionship and Sex Education, looking at changes in our lives. 

what a safe relationship is and looks like and how to make a baby. 



  

  

PE 

Below is the day your child will take part in PE.  

On this day your child must wear their PE kits to school.  

Elm Class – Friday  

Oak Class – Friday  

Cedar Class – Friday  

 

Our Summer Events! 

Summer 2 is here! 

We have an absolutely packed half term with lots of celebrations and exciting events as the Year 6 

children approach the end of their time in Primary school. 

Here are a list of dates you will need of upcoming events. More information will follow for individual 

events closer to the time. We hope to see lots of you at the parent events to celebrate the children 

and all their amazing achievements. 

 

Wednesday 4th June- Class photos 

 

Friday 6th June- Transition assembly with a high school 

 

Friday 6th June- Own clothes, bring a bottle for the summer fair 

 

Monday 9th June- Cedar work experience Tesco (letter sent out today) 

 

Tuesday 10th June- Elm work experience Tesco (letter sent out today) 

 

Thursday 12th June- Oak work experience Tesco (letter sent out today) 

 

Saturday 14th June- singing at Tesco fundraising (letter sent out today) 

 

Tuesday 17th June- Year 6 sports day 9:30-11:00 PARENTS WELCOME 

 

Saturday 21st June- singing at Tesco fundraising (letter sent out today) 

 

Tuesday 24th June- Visit to Manchester University (letter to follow) 

 

Saturday 28th June- singing at Tesco fundraising (letter sent out today) 

 

Monday 30th June- Transition for children going to Wright Robinson 

 

Tuesday 1st July- Transition for children going to Wright Robinson 

 

Wednesday 9th July - End of Year Production 1:45-3:00 PARENTS WELCOME (ticket info to follow) 

 

Thursday 10th July- End of Year Production 5:30-6:45 PARENTS WELCOME (ticket info to follow) 

 

Friday 11th July- Summer Fair children finish at 1:45 PARENTS WELCOME 

 

Monday 14th July- Blackpool trip (letter to follow) 

 

Tuesday 15th July- Power Up trip (letter to follow) 

 

Friday 18th July Graduation PARENTS WELCOME 

9:00-9:45 OAK 

10:00-10:45 ELM 

2:00-2:45 CEDAR 


